January 14, 2015

Tiffany Wertz

0O.S.E.A Chapter 98 President
200 SW Chapman St.
Sheridan, OR 97378

Steven Sugg
Superintendent
Sheridan School District
435 South Bridge St.
Sheridan, OR 97378

Dear Mr. Sugg:
As the classified staff representative, I am requesting for negotiation on our contracts.

Hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Kj//dﬁ / N Sawn

Tiffany Wertz
O.S.E.A. Chapter 98 President



